
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 2005 

 

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3
RD

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050077 

  INSTALL YIELD SIGNS ON 

  NORTH DOUSMAN STREET AT EAST WRIGHT STREET 

 

Dear Alderman D'Amato: 

 

 This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-

captioned traffic control restriction. 

 

 Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that sight 

obstructions on three of the corners of this intersection reduce the available safe approach speed.  

We, therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of yield signs on North 

Dousman Street at East Wright Street.  

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support if to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 2005 

 

 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050077 

  REMOVE EASTBOUND ONE-WAY ON  

  EAST CORCORAN AVENUE BETWEEN 

  NORTH MILWAUKEE STREET TO NORTH JEFFERSON STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

 This is response to a request from the Milwaukee Police Department and Milwaukee 

World Festival, Inc. to remove the above-captioned traffic control restriction.  The removal of 

this restriction will provide better traffic circulation during Summerfest and also daily traffic 

circulation for residents in this area. 

 

 We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support if to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 2005 

 

 

 

 

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. 

Alderman, 5
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 5
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050077 

  INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON NORTH BOURBAN STREET 

  NORTH 104
TH

 STREET AND WEST JONAN STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bohl: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 2005 

 

 

Honorable Terry Witkowski 

Alderman, 13
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050077 

  INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

  ARE PRESENT ON WEST MORGAN AVENUE 

  FROM SOUTH 9
TH

 PLACE TO SOUTH 11
TH

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski:  

 

 We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school 

signs.  We recommend posting 20 miles per hour when children are present on this roadway.  

The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the June 2, 2005 Public 

Safety Committee meeting. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 2005 

 

 

Honorable Terry Witkowski 

Alderman, 13
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050077 

  INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

  ARE PRESENT ON SOUTH 20
TH

 STREET FROM 

  WEST OHIO AVENUE TO WEST MORGAN AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski:  

 

 We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school 

signs.  We recommend posting 20 miles per hour when children are present on this roadway.  

The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the June 2, 2005 Public 

Safety Committee meeting. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 2005 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050077 

  INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON SOUTH QUINCY AVENUE 

  AND EAST MONTANA STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

  

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 2005 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050077 

  INSTALL NO TRUCKING 3 TONS OR OVER ON 

  SOUTH 2
ND

 STREET AT WEST HOLT AVENUE SOUTHBOUND 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 2005 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050077 

  INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

  ARE PRESENT ON WEST MORGAN AVENUE 

  FROM SOUTH 9
TH

 PLACE TO SOUTH 11
TH

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school 

signs.  We recommend posting 20 miles per hour when children are present on this roadway.  

The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the June 2, 2005 Public 

Safety Committee meeting. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 26, 2005 

 

 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050077 

  INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON SOUTH 9
TH

 PLACE 

  AND WEST HOLT AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

 In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 


